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Music

We are looking for someone with a lively interest 
in chamber music to join the Kettle’s Yard Music 
sub-committee in a voluntary advisory position. 
Music at Kettle’s Yard comprises three series: 
Chamber Music, New Music and Student Music, 
each contributing a different dimension to the 
Kettle’s Yard experience. These series have enjoyed 
great success and popularity over many years and 
continue both to please loyal audience members 
and to attract new visitors to Kettle’s Yard.

In addition to its earned income, our music 
programme receives support from the University of 
Cambridge, a small number of trusts and from 
generous individual donors. The Music sub-
committee is responsible for reviewing and 
approving proposed programmes of music here 
and for monitoring and receiving updates on the 
music budget. The sub-committee reports to the 
main Kettle’s Yard Committee that oversees the 
governance of Kettle’s Yard.

We are now seeking a new sub-committee member 
who can offer us their experience, expertise and 
connections to help us develop and secure the 
future of music at Kettle’s Yard. The appointment 
is initially for two years and involves attendance at 
(usually) three meetings a year. Sub-committee 
members may also be asked to join a working 
group or attend occasional one-off meetings.

We believe that diversity strengthens and enriches 
us. We particularly encourage global majority 
candidates and people with disabilities to apply for 
this vacancy as they are currently under-
represented at Kettle’s Yard. If you wish you can 
self-identify in your personal statement. 

Join the Kettle’s Yard Music 
Committee! 

Further information and how to apply: 

To apply, please email music@kettlesyard.cam.ac.uk:

• A short statement (no more than one side of A4) 
about your interest in becoming a member and how 
you believe you can contribute to the work of the 
Music sub-committee and support and develop 
Kettle’s Yard’s music programme
• Your CV (no more than two sides of A4)
• Contact details for two referees who we will talk 
to if you are shortlisted for interview

Sub-committee members are unpaid.

Closing date for applications Monday 8 September.
 
For any queries, please email Deborah Carnwath, 
Kettle’s Yard Music Associate, on 
music@kettlesyard.cam.ac.uk.

For further information about music at Kettle’s Yard: 
www.kettlesyard.cam.ac.uk/about-us/kettles-yard-
music/
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